
OFFICE OF THE RETURNING OFFICER 
Elections Jun' 2024- Aug'2024 
India Islamic Cultural Centre 

87-88, Lodhi Road, New Delhí- 110003 
Tel.: +91-11-43535349, Email: election@iiccentre.com 

Dear Voters, 

NOTICE 

Dated: 09.08.2024 

Due to some technical glitch, the earlier link for E-voting will not work now 
onwards. 

We are sharing a new E-voting link through SMS/E-mail. The E-voting right 
can be exercised till 11:59 pm on 10.08.2024. 

Please use the new link to exercise your right to E-vote. 

Advocate Arti Bhatnagar 

Asst. Returning Officer 
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